
8/23/2020 My Webmail :: Thank you for your email

https://rc.ds.network/?_task=mail&_safe=0&_uid=6&_mbox=INBOX.Coolum West&_action=print&_extwin=1 1/1

Subject Thank you for your email
From The Premier <The.Premier@premiers.qld.gov.au>
To OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au>
Date 2020-08-12 02:19

Thank you for your email to the Honourable Annastacia Palaszczuk MP, Premier of Queensland and Minister
for Trade. The Premier appreciates the time you have taken to contact her with your comments.
 
The Premier's email inbox is monitored during business hours from Monday to Friday. Please note that if you
are sending an email outside of these hours it will be reviewed promptly on the next business day.
 
If you are in danger, have concerns about your safety or the safety of others, or information regarding a threat
against yourself or a member of the public, contact the police on 000 at any time.
 
If you would like more information about Coronavirus (COVID-19), you can find it on the Queensland
Government website at www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19.
 
If you think you have been exposed to COVID-19 and are feeling unwell, please check the website or call 13
HEALTH (13 43 25 84) for advice.
 
Coordinating the Queensland response to COVID-19 and maintaining essential services are the core priorities
of the Queensland Government at this time. A response will be provided if appropriate, in due course. Thank
you for your patience during this time.
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